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I'm baffled that the perennial backers of this concept are the very same people who 

want to criminalize law abiding citizens through ever more oppressive and 

unconstitutional gun laws (looking at you, Senator Prozanski).  Measure 11 was 

voted on by the people; despite whatever sob stories proponents may tell you, people 

convicted of Measure 11 crimes fully deserve their sentence, and deserve to be 

culled from society.  According to the Oregon Department of Justice, released felons 

in Oregon have a recidivism rate exceeding 57%- it most definitely is not a good idea 

to add to that demographic by watering down Measure 11.  I can't believe that we 

have to go through this utter BS every year- enough already, and let crime victims 

have their peace.   


